
 

 

Hall Green School 

An Academy 
 

15 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You may be aware of a serious incident which occurred last week, outside our front gates.  Staff responded 
rapidly and effectively, and we are investigating the incident thoroughly.  The incident involved parents of 
pupils, as well as some of our pupils. 
  
The police are involved and we are working with them as they investigate the matter. 
  
We understand that the small number of pupils who may have witnessed the incident may be affected by 
it and we will complete on-going responsive pastoral support work. 
  
The vast majority of our families work in a positive way with school, particularly when there are relational 
issues between pupils.  I would like to take this opportunity to remind all parents/carers of the importance 
of high standards of conduct in line with our school values of compassion and respect.  We will not tolerate 
any conduct which undermines our values and culture, or conduct which makes anyone feel unsafe. 
  
We would like to reassure all of our families and pupils that we will take decisive and robust action. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
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